
Winterhawk Elk Hunt raffle, 2005 
  
The United Bowhunters of Connecticut will be holding a raffle for a two-man, eight-day 
archery drop camp elk hunt in the Flat Tops Wilderness area of Colorado for this Fall 
(2005). The value of this hunt is $1,700.00 per person, for a total value of $3,400.00. 
 
Tickets are priced at $10.00, and can be purchased from UBC officers, directors, and area 
delegates. A list of these individuals and their contact phone numbers is published monthly in 

Woods & Waters USA. Tickets are now available, and the winner will be drawn at the June 2005 UBC Board meet-
ing. This raffle is open to all who wish to participate and is not restricted to UBC members only. 
  
Winterhawk Outfitters is a full-time professional outfitting service, 
since 1983, operating in the Flat Tops Wilderness area of Colorado. 
Winterhawk is a first-class operation, hunting in the Colorado high 
country in an area with the largest elk herd in the state.  
 
Winterhawk will transport you via horseback (one to four hours of 
riding) to your drop camp location. The drop camp consists of wall 
tents, wood stove, LP hot-plate, lanterns, and other necessary camp-
ing equipment. Winterhawk will supply you with a two-way radio to 
remain in contact with their base camp for safety and for calling to 
have game packed out. Drop camp hunters supply their own food, 
cooking, and field dressing and quartering of game. 
  
Archery licenses and airfare will be the responsibility of the winners. 
Archery elk licenses for this area are available over-the-counter. A 
hunter education certificate is required for a license purchase, unless 
you were born before January 1, 1949. 
  
Remember – this is a hunt for two people. This could be the hunt of a lifetime for our winner and a partner. Do not 
delay in purchasing a chance for this hunting experience, as the drawing will be at our June UBC Board meeting. The 
meeting time and location is listed in Woods & Waters, and is open to all UBC members.  
 
We will have follow-up emails and postings on the CT Conference of the Bowsite.com listing specific contacts for the 
purchasing of tickets and more information. Two lucky people are going to be elk hunting in Colorado this fall!!  
  
Winterhawk can be visited at their website:  
www.winterhawk.com.  Check out this site, and see 
what a fantastic opportunity this is. 
 
 
 
 
 

Win an Elk Hunt for 2 ! 

Contact Your Delegate to purchase tickets or email 
the UBC at ubc@snet.net 
 
Ed Elias,    PO Box 1519, Pittsfield, MA 01202 
Jack Yeomans,   168 Mica Hill Road, Durham, CT, 06422 
Mike Roberts, 201 Metacomet Drive, Meriden, CT 06450 
Carl Ferrase,  380 Canaan Road, Stratford, CT 06497 
Tom Storer,   PO Box 208 E Granby, CT 06026 
Tony Collucci,  267 West Cedar St Unit 2A, Norwalk, CT 06854 
Todd Bruno,  21 Parkview Drive, Plantsville, CT 06479 
Jon Nickless,  11 Valerie Drive, Vernon, CT 06066 
Dave Blersch,    178 Horse Fence Hill Rd, Southbury, CT 06488 
Tod Chileri,   71 Boggy Hole Rd, Old Lyme, CT 06371 
Rich Potter,  143 West Road Marlborough, CT 06447  
Pat Lefemine,  379 Bigelow Hollow Road, Eastford, CT 06242 
Mike O'Connell,  92 Bartholomew Road, Goshen, CT 06756 

& Support the United Bowhunters of Connecticut 

For more information on this raffle please 
go to: 

 www.bowsite.com/ubc/raffle  
Or contact the UBC at ubc@snet.net 


